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Dr. Paul Neil
Pathologist
Western Health
Comer Brook, NL

Dear Dr. Neil:

Re: ERJPR Request October 29,2007 and November 6, 2007

Thank you for the information in follow up to the ERJPR requests of October 29, 2007
and November 6, 2007. Your work in reviewing and compiliiJ.g the infonnation waS
greatly appreciated.

Again, thank you for your work in this regard.

Sincerely,
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c.c. Dr. Ken Jenkins V-/
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